
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News let ter  2 /20/24  
 
 

	
CALENDAR	

February	20-	March	1	
WIDA	testing	for	ESOL	students	K-5	
February	21-	Tijuana	Flats	Spirit	Night-	5-8pm	
February	22-	Twin	Day-	find	a	buddy	and	dress	
like	twins	
March	5-	First	Grade	Play	5:30	pm	(De	Roche,	
Harris,	Rowe)	
March	6-	Little	Caesars’	Spirit	Day	
March	6-14	Carnival	Ticket	Pre-Sale	
March	7-	First	Grade	Play	5:30	pm	
	(Cornell,	Parker,	Williams)	
March	8-	End	of	Quarter	3	
March	15-	Spring	Carnival  
 

Thank you, SHE families for making our 
2024 Book Fair a Huge Success!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pr inc ipa l  –  She l ly  Cox  
Ass i s tant  Pr inc ipa l  –  Kr i s t in  Arno ld  

 

 
 Scenic Heights - Bulldog Bulletin 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 

Coach’s Corner 
Heart disease is the leading cause of death in the United States. The 
month of February is dedicated to raising awareness about heart 
disease and increasing knowledge about prevention. Educate 
yourself on the dangers of heart disease and get on track to better 
heart health. It’s never too early to start learning about heart 
health.  Some helpful tips to help your heart include: join a team or 
organization, enjoy family outings by riding a bike or taking a walk, 
give gifts that promote fitness like bikes and jump ropes, and try to 
be active after school.  The more you move, the more your heart 
beats!  Keep that heart happy and healthy! 

                                          

 
 
 
                                                                            
 

Reading Fun Under the Sea 

  

    
 
 

Congratulations Ms. Milton- 2024  
S.H.E. Teacher of the Year 

 
 



 

 

  
 
	 	
 
 
 
 
                                             

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Guidance Corner  
 

February is a great time to focus on being kind and “filling buckets”. 
 Please continue to share the love of kindness throughout the month. 

 

Fifth Grade enjoyed trips to  
Roy Hyatt Environmental Center 

    

    

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Partners in Education 
Thank you for giving back to local schools! Your 

support is appreciated! 
 

 
will host Spirit Night 

for Scenic Heights 
on February 21st, 5-8pm 

 
A portion of sales will be donated to our school.  
Sounds like a great night to skip cooking and get 

tacos/burritos for dinner.  
Thank you for supporting our local business partners  

who give back to students. 
 

Fourth Graders at the Pensacola Art Museum 

 
 

 


